
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from AICTE!! 

We are pleased to inform you about an upcoming informative session titled "Key Subjects 

for Industry Readiness" and Microcredit Programs, jointly organized by IITs including IIT 

Guwahati, IIT Mandi, IIT Ropar, in collaboration with the National Skill Development 

Corporation (NSDC) and Masai School. 

This session, scheduled for the first week of May (exact dates to follow), aims to provide 

valuable insights into essential subjects for industry preparedness and highlight the benefits 

of microcredit programs. 

Register Now -https://forms.gle/UJuwmppVTjcKaUrn9 

In this connection, it is requested to encourage your students to participate in this 

workshop. 

For any further clarifications, feel free to contact at aman.singhal@masaischool.com or 

7881104514. 

We look forward to your active participation. 

Best regards, 

Dr. Buddha Chandrasekhar, 

Chief Coordinating Officer, 

AICTE HQs, New Delhi 

011-29581423 

internship@aicte-india.org 
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